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Welcome to the 4th edition of the Reading Newsletter, what a lovely half term we had, however over before 

we knew it!  This term the new takeover of the reading newsletter is Mrs West. I am the librarian and 
Reading Teaching Assistant.  I have been working at the school now for 8 years, 

I have many different roles but this is my favourite one.  
I am very excited to share with you the newsletter every month and hopefully bring you some fantastic 

reading reviews from the children and share photos of all the fabulous prizes the children have won in the 
month.  As a school, we love seeing the children excited about winning prizes for how many times they have 
read at home or how many books they have got through and quizzes they have taken.  It’s lovely to see their 
faces light up when it’s something they really wanted from the wishing jar or vending machine. I am eager to 

bring a helpful and informative reads and celebrate all the wonderful prizes with you all.  

BOOKS OF THE MONTH

BOOK CORNER

Congratulations to all our May winners that have been awarded Wishing Jar and Vending Machine prizes.
Their efforts have been outstanding and its nice to see some new faces coming through this month.

Well done and keep up the good reading.
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